

















THANK YOU FOR AN INCREDIBLE YEAR!

Dear Donors, Partners, and Friends of Kalamazoo Housing Advocates,

Thanks to your support, 2024 has been a phenomenal year for us. Every
milestone we've reached is a testament to your consistent generosity, and
we are profoundly grateful. With your help, we served 134 clients, housed 16
individuals and families, prevented eviction for 36, and assisted many others
with essential services like budget counseling, landlord mediation, and warm
handoffs to other agencies, empowering them on their housing journey.

This year, our housing retention rate was an outstanding 97%. This means
that nearly every client we helped secure or maintain housing has managed
to retain their home—an essential step toward breaking the cycle of
generational homelessness in Kalamazoo County. None of this progress
would have been achievable without your involvement.

A warm, safe place to call home—a space to rest, to heal, and to rebuild—is a
gift we often take for granted. For our clients, it's transformative. Your
contributions, partnerships, and advocacy have made this possible. You
have been the foundation of this transformation, and as the year draws to a
close, we hope you take pride in the profound difference you've made.

We're thrilled to share our first annual newsletter with you, showcasing the
impact of our efforts and introducing you to the dedicated team behind this
work. As you celebrate this season in your warm home surrounded by family
and friends, we hope you’ll take a moment to reflect on those still in need
and join us in our mission to end homelessness in Kalamazoo. If you're just
getting to know us, we’'d love to share more about what we do and how you
can join us in our mission. If you dre already a donor, please consider
increasing your impact by becoming a “major donor” with a gift of $1,000 or
more. If that’s not feasible, any amount you can give makes a difference.

Inside the newsletter, you'll find a QR code for convenient and secure
donations. Please continue championing this vital work so that, together, we
can keep transforming lives.

With heartfelt gratitude,
The KHA Team




